
The following clarification to the current Phased Retirement Policy was offered by Provost Lewis on 10-
1-24: 
 

Faculty serving on phased retirement plans are not eligible for sabbatical or any 
related institution-supported research leave. 

 

https://www.slu.edu/provost/policies/faculty/policy-faculty-phased-retirement.pdf

